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Our Purpose and
Mission

We are a richly blessed,
loving, and spiritual family of
Christ who shares God’s love
through our personal and
congregational ministries. Our
mission is to share Christ’s love
with all, through our tradition of
scripture, sermons, music, and
fellowship. We believe strongly in
sharing our blessings with those
in need.

Our church family welcomes
you to join us in our bible based
worship, prayer, and discipleship.

Mission Emphasis

Each month, our church has an
emphasis for giving that is given as the
Buck-A-Month. Look for the new look in
our Buck-A-Month bucket. You can
now see into the bucket! We also will
take offerings for the mission emphasis
in the offering plate but it needs to be
clearly designated (in the memo line on
a check or in an envelope). The
Missions Committee has the pleasure of
assigning the monthly mission programs
to support. For the month of June, we
are supporting:

Heifer Project
And
Peace with Justice

Special Sunday
On June 6th




